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Sport Fall Soccer

Positive Developments
and Highlights The post-season planning is underway and on schedule.

Issues of Concern
(legal, playing Rules,
fiscal management,

etc.)

This year's change in the number of games suspended because
of a DQ has been well received. It appears the schools and
coaches all feel this is an appropriate adjustment that better fits
the conduct. As a result the changes in Rule 12 for ejections
(red card) and disqualifications have been positive changes.

Championship
Update/Review

At this time, all district tournaments have been set and the
trophies and awards are currently being prepared for shipping
by Riherds. The Region event planning is also close to being
completed. This year the semifinals and finals will take place on
October 30, 31, and November 2 at Paul Laurence Dunbar High
School (FCPS) in Lexington , KY.

Officials
Update/Review

Officials for this year's championship are currenly under review
by this office and the regional assignors. The selected officials
will be contacted in the near future for potential assignments.

Staff and Worker
Update

Workers for championship are currently being contacted in
preparation for the event.


